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On MM500 (co-read with MM569 Studieintroduktion for sidefag) 

Responsible teacher: Chunfang Zhou 

Idea: 

• Bring study intro closer to the subject area 
• Reduce workload for TAPs from NAT faculty  
• Side remark: sustainable development goals (SDG) are no longer a must 

Ideally, use study introduction to create “strong binds” and a “sense of belonging” for the 
students, so that the risk for drop-out is reduced. 

 

! Short time frame !   

The new version of MM500 is expected to be up and running in fall 2025. 

 

What do we want to have/keep, what works well? 

• LaTeX is important, maybe even extend the intro to LaTeX 
• Use MM500 to show relations and dependencies between courses (present and 

upcoming) 
• Connection to competence portfolios 
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What do we not want to keep? 


